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It is paradoxical but profoundly true 

that the most certain way for people to bring hope, help,  

meaning and joy to their own lives 

is by reaching out and bringing hope,  

help, meaning and joy to the lives of others. 

If you’ve already experienced  

this beautiful phenomenon for yourself, 

you are in good company! 
ONE by Dan Zadra & Kobi Yamada 

WOW!   If you attended our first general meeting of the year, you know 
what a fabulous event it was, eh! 
Paula Barnes of Red Crinoline Quilts shared a wonderful journey through 
our history with her quilts. 
Thank you Paula! 
Then, drum roll please…we had 60 members and 23 (TWENTY-THREE) 
guests! (Eleven joined.) It was incredible! 
 

Meeting Location    
and Time 

Living Word Lutheran 

Church , 2031 W. North-

west Hwy,  Grapevine 
 

Guild meetings begin with  
social time from 6:30-
7:00. Meetings start at 

7:00. 

    Guild Happenings 
 

Feb. 4  - Guild Board Meeting, 6:30, Living Word Lutheran 
Feb. 18 - Guild Meeting, “English Paper Piecing, Make It & Take It” 
March 17 - Trunk Show by Karen Stone 
April 2-4 – Guild  Retreat 
July 11 - Rally Day 
August 14-16 - Quilt Show 

 

Did you know 2021 will be  

BCQG’s 30th ANNIVERSARY? 
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February Program 

Aleta Mayrose 
 1st VP Program 

February Meeting 
What to bring: 

 

 Supply list for EPP  
            lecture/workshop 
 

 Money for retreat      
 

 Name Tag 

 Show and Tell quilts 

 Donation quilts 

 Magazines/Books 

 Items and $$ for  
          Opportunity Table  
 

 

DON’T MISS FEBRUARY’S MEETING*** 

It’s a free make-it-and-take-it  workshop!  EPP = English Paper Piecing 
w/Terry Mosher!    

Terry  is our speaker for the February 18th guild meeting.  He is a fabulous 
textile artist and is known for incredible handwork!  This will be a LEC-
TURE and WORKSHOP on EPP by hand. (English Paper Piecing).  There is 
no charge  See the Supplies list below.  Try it, you might just love it! 

***SUPPLIES NEEDED:  
•Hand sewing needle 
•Reading glasses (if you use them) 
•Sewing thread 
•Scissors 
•Thimble (if you use one) 
•Fabric marking pencil or pen 
PS. Fabric, template & glue stick provided 
 

Looking ahead!   
March 17th Meeting - Karen Stone 
Our guest speaker in March is Karen Stone.  She is  
internationally known & is an award winner many 
times over for her magnificent designs and unusual use 
of texture and color. She has appeared on covers of 
Quilters’ Newsletter Magazine and on catalogs.    She 
will be sharing her Trunk Show with us. Her website is 
under construction, but type in her name on Pintrest 
for a preview! 
 

Guests are always welcome!  Remember to Bring A Friend. 
 

For more information regarding upcoming Lectures and/or Workshops, 
contact Aleta Mayrose. 1st VP Programs/Workshops.  

Bring a Friend (BAF) 

Program 

Have you heard about our BRING A FRIEND (BAF)  
program for 2020? 

•If your dues were paid by January 21, 2020, you are automatically entered. 

•For every friend you bring to a general meeting Jan-Aug, you are entered. 

•For every friend you bring and they join BCQG between Jan-Aug 18 

(general meeting), you are entered.  It’s that simple! 
 

Question is…what are you entered for?  3 hours with 2 organizers from BEE 
ORGANIZED in your sewing room or sewing area or sewing studio, plus 
some organizing items. 
 

Winner will be announced at the conclusion of the August 18, 2020 general 
meeting.  You need not be present to win. 
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Planning  for the Quilt Show Boutique 
It's that time of year again.  The holidays are behind us and the New Year is 
well on it's way.  Time to start planning for August and this year's quilt show 
boutique. 
 

We will have our one and only planning meeting on Monday, February 10th 
at my home - 511 Arbor Oak Drive, Grapevine.  We will begin at 10 am and 
go as long as we need to.   All members of the guild are welcome to 
attend.  Please come with new and exciting ideas that will make our guild's 
boutique fabulous,  If you can bring patterns to share, items that you have to 
show, or just want to get involved, please come.  In the past our boutique 
has done well because of everyone's support.  I know that this year will be 
no different.  
 

 

         Annual Guild Quilt Retreat - April 2-5 
        Sunset Retreat House 
Retreat will be here before you know it!  April 2-5, 
2020 is this year’s dates for our Guild retreat and we 
are excitedly planning for a great time.  I will be tak-
ing deposits to hold your spot at the February 
meeting. The total cost of retreat is $262.50 and $50 
will reserve your space at the retreat. Your balance is 
due anytime prior to the March meeting.  There will 
be door prizes, maybe a challenge, great food and 
lots of fun. NEW this year, we can arrive at 10 am!!  
That’s right, 10 am arrival on Thursday with our first 
meal being served at dinner time.  Bring something to tide you over for lunch 
or enjoy some of the wonderful snacks that our members share with all!  
 

More details to come in the next few months, but plan now to sign up and be 
one of the lucky few that can experience this wonderful sewing and bonding 
opportunity! 

Retreats/Outings 
Kathi Runyan 

 

Quilt Show 
  Boutique 
Kayleen Allen 

COLLECTING (EMPTY) SPOOLS… 

Regular size (empty) sewing machine thread spools. NO CONES.  Please bring 
them to the meetings. Thank you! 
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Bonnie Hunter Club The Bonnie Hunter Club 

 Wednesday, February 19, 2020, 9:30 am to 3 pm 

Living Word Lutheran Church  
We are working on Frolic, Bonnie's latest mystery quilt, but feel free to join 
in while making any of Bonnie's quilts!  If you are a Bonnie Hunter 
follower, or a scrappy quilter, this is the group for you!  Come and go as you 
like, no rules, just good sewing fun and a chance to meet other Bonnie 
Hunter enthusiasts for a fun day of sharing and stitching!  Hope to see you 
there.  We will be meeting 5 times a year.   
 
DETAILS: 
BKH (Bonnie K Hunter) CLUB is open to BCQG members ONLY.   
It’s a benefit (one of many) of your 2020 BCQG membership! 
 

You are responsible for: 
All your supplies, IE: machine, extension cords, table lamp, rulers, cutters, 
thread, scissors, etc. 
AND… 
snacks, lunch, and beverage(s). 
 

Ironing boards and irons will be furnished. 
 
BKH CLUB workshop DATES: 
Wednesday, February 19 
Wednesday, March 18 
Wednesday, May 20 
Wednesday, June 17 
Wednesday, October 21 
 

Questions? 

Contact Kathi Runyan at KayVee78@aol.com. 

Sell an AD (or two) for the upcoming BCQG Directory/Handbook…
if you please! 

This is what’s happening…we’ve come up with a couple very fun ideas that we 
know you will love, but they aren’t in the 2020 budget.  So, in order to imple-
ment them, we need to raise some more dollars. 

This is a very simple task…ask someone you know, hairdresser, nail salon, yo-
ga studio, etc. to purchase an AD for a directory of 130+ women! OR ‘you’ can 
buy an AD with a thoughtful sentiment to the guild. 

Prices: $25 or $50 or $100 or $125 each. 

Either way…please won’t you help us?  Deadline is at the February 18 BCQG 
General meeting. 

BCQG Directory Ads 

MANY THANKS… 

To: Must Love Fabric 
QUILT SHOP  

for sponsoring our door 
prizes for 6 months! 
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February Birthdays 

We welcomed 60 members and 23 visitors at the January meeting.   
Visitors in attendance were: Lizzie Scagel, Lezleigh Kleibrink, Jan Brownson, 
Barb Loyd, Judy Goldthorp, Laura Grantham, Kathy Brigham, Barbara An-
derson, Diane Wankowski, Lisa McDonald, Cindy Roosma, Shirley Humph-
rey, Janine Hruska, Vicki Wilmar, Kim Burke,  
Several of the visitors became members: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Membership 
Chris Sizemore 

Membership 

Julie McLauchlin 2/1  

Gretchen Grow 2/2 
Betty Reisch 2/12 
Cindy Gerber-
Chavez 

2/14 
 

Sarah Perkins 2/16 
Bobbie Campbell 2/19 
Kyle Mills 2/23 
Carol Simon 2/23 
Eileen O’Neal 2/28 

  

  
  

Vicki Bird - 1513 Treehouse Ln., Trophy Club 76262,  817-379-0458  vicbirdtx@aol.com 
Connie Chi - 535 Westbury Dr., Grapevine 76051, 817-789-7929,  
  conniechi123@gmail.com 
Amy  Cohen - 10528 Stonebrook Trail, Keller 76248,  469-438-9044   
  acohen04@verizon.net 
Amy Cole - 3200 Teakwood Dr., Bedford 76201, 817-644-5346.      
               amy.bunch321@gmail.com 
Mary Ann Engle - 501 Highland Dr #616, Lewisville 76067,  972-746-6347, 
  mengle54@gmail.com 
Shirley Feiler - 15428 Bluffdale Dr., Roanoke 76267,  817-567-3458, sjf644@gmail.com 
Nora Kay Holmes - 104 Oak Bend Dr., Keller 76248,  817-675-7585,  
  norakholmes@gmail.com 
Cheryl Hudson - 629 Hill St., Keller 76248,  817-996-7814,  cwhudson87@gmail.com 
Kathy Longo - 210 Skyline Dr., Trophy Club 76262,  845-661-8477,  kathrn40@aol.com                                                   
Tory Padden - 3322 Wemble Wood, Bedford 76201,  817-602-6898,  tpadden@me.com 
Sarah Perkins - 1008 Pienza Path, Keller 76248,  817-721-6736,  sarahmperk@msn.com 
Ana Pina - 6920 Sandybrook Dr, Ft.Worth 76120,  817-501-0814,  
  anapina09@gmail.com 
Nancy Stone - 1527 Shadowbrook Dr., Keller 76248,  817-657-4180,        
               ntstone@verizon.net 

New members 

Connie Chi Amy Cohen Amy Cole Mary Ann Engle 

Shirley Feiler Nora Kay Holmes Kathy Longo Tory  Padden 

Sarah Perkins Ana Pina     Nancy Stone 
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“Boy” Quilts Needed! 

We are still in need of quilts for Gatehouse - especially twin quilts for boys. 
This is an ongoing project that we have now been working on for over 6 
years.  They are so appreciative of the quilts that we have given them.  They 
give such a personal touch to women and children in crisis.  Just a reminder:   
 

Sizes of the quilts are: 
Twin  62-66" x  84-88" 
Full  72"- 76" x 84-88" 
 

If you have any boy fabric, i.e. sports, animals, cars, trucks  etc. but can't 
make a quilt. we would love you to donate it to us and we will make sure 
that we get a quilt made. 

Community 
 Service 

 

Debra  Heid 

We had a great start to the new year -  343 hours were logged in. Time was 
spent on making baby/children quilts, items for Days for Girls, baby hats plus 
other various items. A special thanks to one of our newcomers, Amy, for do-
nating not only a child's quilt but  36 crocheted baby hats and 2 scarves as 
well. Thank you all for your generosity and hard work. I am looking forward 
to this coming year to see what we can accomplish.  
 

In order to document all the hours our members spend making items for do-
nation, a form has been provided on page 15.   Please keep this form handy 
and record all that time you spend in service to others with your talents.  
Thank you! 

Gatehouse Quilts 

Kayleen Allen 

Sunshine and  
Shadows 

Susie Emmons 

•Shadow• 

To our members who have lost a loved one or a friend recently… 
Rosalee Weiler, Bill Pugh, Charna Gray, & Deby Calvert. 
We are so sorry for your loss. 
Sending comfort and caring for your grieving heart. 

--------------------------------------- 

•Sunshine• 

Best wishes to all our members celebrating a birthday in February! 
 

AND 

A bouquet of well wishes to those recovering from illness.  
---------------------------------------- 

If you know a member in need of cheering up, please let me know. 

Susie Emmons – saemmons03@yahoo.com 

Note from Rosalee Weiler 

My family and I thank you for your prayers, cards and attendance to my 
beloved husband Bill's service. We have felt your support and every day I 
am cheered when seeing all the beautiful cards  you have sent displayed on 
my kitchen table. We don't realize how much our gestures mean until we 
are the recipient.   Thank you.  Rosalee 

QUILT MOBILE 
 

If you or some other 

BCQG members do not 
drive at night and would 

like a ride, please let us 

know. 

Susie Emmons  

@ 817-832-1586 or  

saemmons03@yahoo.com 
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Show and Tell 
Eileen O’Neal 

January Show and Tell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deby Calvert: “Baker’s Dozen” Quilt-
ed by Terina Nowlin. Pattern is 
Baker’s Dozen by Jenn Kingwell.  
Made with mostly Betsy Chutchian 
fabric. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gloria Kennedy: “Hexi Log Cabin.”  
Quilted by Cindy Day.  I was inspired 
by a demonstration of the Hexi Log 
Cabin pattern at the Quilt Sitters at 
Sew Dallas. They sold out of the 
pattern book so I had to make it up 
from memory with a little help from 
uTube. 

 

Lizzie Scagel: Quilted by Lizzie 
Scagel.  Pattern is original. Made for 
my first great niece. Started with a 
medallion center and grew from 
there. Pillow is a paper pieced pattern 
I designed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz White:  “Crazy Daisey.” Quilted by 
Dawn Smith. Mostly pieced. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eileen O’Neal: “Little Red.”  Quilted 
by Eileen O’Neal.  These are the com-
panion pieces for the Little Red Riding 
Hood line. A section of fabric with 
Little Red Riding Hood is on the back.  
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Guild  Meeting 
Minutes 

Lynn Conklin, Secretary  

January 21, 2020,  BCQG Meeting Minutes 
Living Word Lutheran Church,  Grapevine Texas 

Susie Emmons opened the meeting at 7:00pm with a welcome to all mem-
bers, new members and visitors. Susie read an inspirational message by Jo 
Gaines. She also announced that there would be a free English paper piec-
ing workshop by Teri Mosher on February 18th. 

A motion to approve minutes from the December meeting was made by 
Chris Sizemore and seconded by Doris Schjelderup. The motion passed. 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Income from last month was $1305.46 with expens-
es of $1373.82 leaving a balance of $-68.36. The yearly audit was done by 
Nancy Carr, Kathi Runyan and JoAnne Sheppard.  Any questions regarding 
audit, please contact our Treasurer, Kay Thomas. 

PROGRAMS:  Karen Stone will be our speaker for the March meeting. 

QUILT SHOW:  Linn Jencopale announced that they had their first quilt show 
meeting. The Quilt Show will start August 13 at the Irving Convention Cen-
ter. The theme is “Sing Your Own Song”. Forms are available March 1st for 
entering. Entries will be closed May 15th. There will be live music. 

Lezleigh Kliebrink announced that there will be a junior section. Categories 
are: 8 and under; 9-12; and 13-17. Entries will include any textile project 
that is sewn, not only quilts. There were 50 entries last year. 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

COMMUNITY SERVICE: Debra Heid reported that there were 3175.5 service 
hours and 1091 items donated. These included quilts, baby caps, boutique 
items, receiving blankets, quilts of valor, Gatehouse quilts, tote bags, items 
for Days for Girls, Christmas stockings and miscellaneous items. She stated 
that people are forgetting to log their hours. If unable to make it to the 
meeting, email her with your hours. 

MAGAZINE SWAP:  Lauren Friend stated the magazines donated should be 
quilting and sewing related only. Don’t forget plastic bags for mats for the 
homeless. 

MEMBERSHIP:  Chris Sizemore announced there were 60 members in 
attendance, 10 new members and 21 visitors. Susie Emmons announced 
that every member and anyone bringing a friend to the meeting will be en-
tered into the BAF contest to win 3 hours of organization in your sewing ar-
ea by Jackie Olson. She will be the August speaker. 

NEW MEMBER LIASON:  Beth Gerth announced that new members will re-
ceive a pin cushion and welcome packet. Visitors will receive a fat quarter. 

NEWSLETTER:  Sheri Jones announced that the newsletter will have a new 
look soon. 

      (Continued on next page) 
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Guild  Meeting 
Minutes 

(Continued) 

OPPORTUNITY TABLE:  Doris Schjelderup reminded people to bring items 
they don’t need. She has cigar boxes that she will bring until they are gone. 
She asks for a donation for items received. She was able to turn in $40.00 at 
the meeting. 

QUILTS OF VALOR:  Beverly Douglas stated that there a nine quilts in the 
process of being made by her committee. 

RETREAT:  Kathi Runyan reported that the guild retreat is April 2-5 at Sunset 
Retreat House. The cost is $262.50 with a down payment of $50.00. The re-
treat will start at 10:00am. 

TAQG:  Mary Nalley reported that Rally Day is July 11 in Sunnyvale. The fea-
tured speaker is Marti Michell. It is free this year. 

WEBMASTER:  Mary Nalley reported that the new website will be up and 
running in February. 

SUNSHINE AND SHADOWS:  Susie will send cards to members. Let her know 
if you know anyone in need of a card. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 

There will be a calendar on the website with the activities for the month. 

Quiltmobile-for people unable to drive to the meeting. A schedule will be 
set up for people to offer rides in their area. 

The directory needs amending. Nancy Carr will head that task. 

Susie Emmons needs spools for a project. 

Susan Turk will start a six months mystery quilt in March. 

Bonnie Hunter club will meet five times this year. The latest mystery quilt 
Frolic was chosen, or you may choose another of your choice. 

There will be a block of the month lottery. More later. 

Our guild was started in 1991. Next year is the 30th anniversary.  

Several members showed items in Show and Tell. 

An inspirational message was read by Lynn Conklin. 

Susie Emmons adjourned the meeting at 7:44. 
 

Respectfully submitted: Lynn Conklin, Guild Secretary 
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Susie Emmons opened the meeting at 6:30 pm with the following officers 
and people in attendance: Susie Emmons, Aleta Mayrose, Linn Jencopale, 
Kay Thomas, Nancy Carr, Lynn Conklin, JoAnne Sheppard, Debra Heid, Sheri 
Jones, Kayleen Allen, Kathi Runyan, Mary Nalley, Dot Lang and Marie Mote. 

The December board meeting minutes were read and two corrections were 
made. The Quilt show meeting will be held in January instead of December, 
and the April workshop has six members signed up instead of eight. Linn Jen-
copale made a motion to accept the corrected minutes. A second was made 
by Aleta Mayrose. The motion passed. 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  There was a total of $1305.46 income; $1373.82 in 
expenses for a net loss of $68.36 for the month.  

PROGRAMS:  Aleta reported that the January Workshop will start at 8:30 am 
and lunch will be provided. 

Nancy Carr is requesting a new Robert’s Rule book. 

QUILT SHOW:  Linn reported that the quilt show meeting is January 8. The 
quilt show will be in the Irving Convention Center, which will accommodate 
all of the quilts in one room. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  Storage unit. TAQG and Bosky Arts will split our 
standards, poles, and sheets which are in the storage unit. There are boxes 
of papers in the unit also. It was suggested to go check out what else is in 
there. The monthly cost of the unit is $129.50.  

WEBSITE:  Mary Nalley stated the homepage is almost complete. Backup 
pages are almost ready. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

NEW COMMITTEE TITLES:  Care Bear changed to Sunshine and Shadows; E-
Mail Notices changed to Communications; Magazine changed to Magazine 
Swap; Web Mistress changed to Webmaster. 

DELETED COMMITTEES: Door Prize; Property 

NEW COMMITTEES: Quilt Show Boutique-Kayleen Allen, Chair; Mini Quilts-
Mona Levingston, Chair 

Must Love Fabrics donated six months of door prizes and bought the inside 
page of advertising in the directory. 

NEW FORMS:  Susie presented and explained the new BCQG Intellectual 
Properties and Property Release Form. It must be filled out by all board 
members and committee chairmen. 

Newsletter deadline is the 23rd of the month 

Please communicate the best way for members to reach you; text, email, cell 
or house phone. Please correct any incorrect email. 

All Bee, retreat, field trip participants must be guild members. 

      (Continued on next page) 

Guild Board  
Meeting Minutes 
Lynn Conklin, Secretary  

January 7, 2020,  BCQG Board Meeting Minutes 
Living Word Lutheran Church,  Grapevine Texas 
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Instrumental music: There was a discussion to try soft instrumental music 
from 6:30-7:00 

There will be a closing message after the general meeting and before the 
speaker. 

The agenda will be sent out on the Thursday before the Tuesday board 
meeting and JoAnne will send guild meeting information on the Thursday 

 before the guild meeting. Emergency information or Newsletter may go out 
at other times. 

COMMUNITY SERVICE: Debra Heid reported that 1091 items were donated in 
2019. A total of 3175.75 hours were logged, which is down from last year. It 
seems that people forget to log their hours. A reminder will be given at the 
meeting to log all hours. 

NEWSLETTER: There will be some new changes to the newsletter with Sheri 
working with Mary. 

BOUTIQUE: It was discussed to have a few boutique sales throughout the 
year, or just before the quilt show for those people unable to make it the 
quilt show. No items would be discounted. 

RETREATS AND FIELD TRIPS:  Possible upcoming events: a bus to the Dallas 
Quilt Show on March 14; Shop Hop in the Metroplex. 

Retreat at Sunset: April 2-5, $262.50 a person 

SUNSHINE AND SHADOWS:  Each member will get a birthday card. Pass along 
info if you know anyone who is sick 

TAQG: January meeting in Mineola. Rally Day speaker is Marti Michell. There 
is no fee this year. 

NEW MEMBER PACKET: Each new member will receive a fat quarter, list of 
board members, pattern for name tag, and a list of Bees. Beth Gerth is mak-
ing pin cushions also for each new member.  

Advertising will go to quilt shops about our meetings. 

An inspirational message was read by Lynn Conklin. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 by Susie Emmons. 

Respectfully submitted by Lynn Conklin 

 

 

 

Guild Board  
Meeting Minutes 

(Continued) 
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Mark Your  

Calendars...plan a road 

trip! 
 

 

38th Annual Rio Grande Valley Quilt Show– “Once Upon a Time” 

February 14–15, 2020 

South Padre Island Convention Centre 

7355 Padre Blvd., So Padre Island, TX 
 

QuiltCon 2020: Austin, presented by the Modern Quilt Guild 

February 20 - 23, 2020 

Austin Convention Center, Austin, Texas 

quiltcon.com 
 

Dallas Quilt Show - “Seeing Double” 

March 13-15, 2020 

Dallas Market Hall, 2200 N. Stemmons Fwy 

https://quiltersguildofdallas.org/quilters-guild-of-dallas-show  
 

Tyler Quilt Show, “Dancing Stars” 

March 27-28, 2020 

Harvey Hall Convention Center, 2000 W Front St. Tyler, TX 
 

Gun Barrel Quilters’ Guild - “Starstruck” 

April 24-25, 2020 - Friday 9am-5pm, Sat. 9-4pm 

The CR Legacy Event Center, 2205 W. Main, Gun Barrel City, TX 

gunbarrelquiltersguild.org 
 

TAQG Rally Day, presented by Texas Association of Quilt Guilds 
Classes, July 8-10, 2020 

TAQG Rally Day  

July 11, 2020 

Sunnyvale First Baptist Church 

3018 N. Beltline, Sunnyvale, TX 

taqg.org 
 

Plano Quilt Show 

August 7-8, 2020 

Plano Event Center, 2000 E. Spring Creek Pkwy, Plano, TX 

https://www.qgplano.org/quilt-show/plano-quilt-show/  
 

Bear Creek Quilt Guild,  North Texas Quilt Festival and Original 

Sewing and Quilt Expo 

August 13-15, 2020 

Irving Convention Center at Las Colinas 

500 West Last Colinas Blvd, Irving TX 
 

International Quilt Festival 

October 29 - November 1, 2020 

George R. Brown Convention Center;  Houston, TX 

http://www.quilts.com/quilt-festival-houston.html  

Quilt Shows and 

 Other Activities  
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Welcome Home Retreat is a crafting/quilting retreat for ladies. We are located three miles 

south of Weatherford, TX off of Tin Top Rd.  



 

 

A D V E R T I S E M E N T  R AT E S  

 

Advertisements may be submitted electronically or by 

camera-ready art on or before the 25th of each month.  

Advertisements must be paid in advance.  If you are 

interested, please contact via phone, email or mail: 
 

Sheri Jones 

2966 Majestic Oak Dr. 

Size 1 month 3 months 6 months 

Business Card $ 7.00 $ 20.00 $ 40.00 

1/4 page  14.00   40.00   80.00 

1/2 page  28.00   80.00  160.00 

 

BCQG OFFICERS 2020 

President                    Susie Emmons  817-832-1586 

1st VP Programs           Aleta Mayrose     682-429-8351 

2nd VP Quilt Show      Linn Jencopale     817-431-9674 

Secretary                    Lynn Conklin       817-488-6331 

Treasurer                    Kay Thomas        214-228-8032 

Past President             Nancy Carr         817-995-7991 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 2020 

Beekeeper                  Kyle Mills             817-996-4834 

Communications         JoAnne Sheppard  817-673-9483 

Community Service     Debra Heid          817-600-1229 

 Hospitality                 ______                 _____ 

 Magazines                   Lauren Friend      817-479-7128 

Membership            Chris Sizemore   678-485-1070 

New Member Liaison   Beth Gerth          817-272-2245 

Newsletter                  Sheri Jones   817-481-2474 

Opportunity Table      Doris Schjelderup  817-562-1741 

Quilt Show Boutique    Kayleen Allen       817-729-9309 

Quilt Show Mini Quilts Mona Levingston  817-235-9188 

Quilts of Valor             Beverly Douglas   813-838-6533  

Retreats/Field Trips      Kathi Runyan       817-488-7577 

Show & Tell                 Eileen O’Neal      817-726-7687 

Sunshine & Shadows    Susie Emmons       817-832-1586 

TAQG                       Mary Nalley           817-937-4356 

Webmaster                 Mary Nalley          817-937-4356                                                                                                                    

 

Members in the News 

If your quilt has made news recently, email a picture of 

you and the quilt to sherij43@verizon.net    

 

Bee News 

If you have an activity or picture for “Bee News”, send 

to Kyle Mills 130kyle@gmail.com  

Phone 817-996-4834. 

 

Contact Kyle if you are interested in joining or starting 

a Bee. 

 

NEWSLETTER 

Deadline for the  newsletter is  

the 23rd of the month. 

 

Please send all articles worded as you would like 

them printed to Sheri Jones  

sherij43@verizon.net 
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BEAR CREEK QUILT GUILD EST.1991 

-2020 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION-  

 

The Purpose of the Bear Creek Quilt Guild is to preserve and encourage  

the art of quilting, provide instructions for its members, education for the public  

and to be a gathering place for people with this common interest. 

 

MEMBER INFORMATION – 

__INFORMATION PROVIDED BELOW WILL BE INCLUDED IN THE DIRECTORY/HANDBOOK                 Y OR N  (Initial)___ 

__INFORMATION PROVIDED WILL BE INCLUDED IN PASSWORD PROTECTED FILE ON OUR WEBSITE   Y OR N (Initial)___ 

 
Today’s Date:_____-_____-_______ 

Year you initially joined BCQG:_______ 

 

Name:__________________________________________cell#(_____)-_____-________other#(_____)-_____-_________ 

 

Email:______________________________________________________________   Birthday: Month: ______Day:______ 

 

Address:_______________________________________________City:____________________State:____Zip:_________ 

 

Our Guild Membership year begins January 1st.  Dues are due in January.   

In order to be included in the 2020 directory/handbook, your dues must be paid/received by February 18, 2020. 

Membership is required to participate in any and all BCQG sponsored events: Bees, Quilt Show, Retreat, Field Trips, etc. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

•Do you currently belong to a BCQG Bee(s)?   
If so, BEE name(s)__________________________________________________________ 

                                           Interested in joining a BCQG Bee?  Y or N    Daytime____   Night time____ 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

•JOIN US. MEET NEW FRIENDS! 

It is only through the active participation by ALL OF our members that our guild can achieve its goals. 

Please check any committees in which you have an interest: 

 

__HOSPITALITY                          __NEWSLETTER            __QUILTS OF VALOR               __TAQG (Texas Assoc. of Quilt Guilds) 

__BEE KEEPER                            __RETREAT(S)               __WORKSHOPS                        __COMMUNICATIONS 

__SUNSHINE & SHADOWS       __FIELD TRIPS               __BONNIE HUNTER CLUB      __OPPORTUNITY TABLE 

__COMMUNITY SERVICE          __PUBLICITY                 __SHOW & TELL                       __MAGAZINE SWAP 

__MEMBERSHIP                         __QUILT SHOW            __BOUTIQUE                            __SPECIAL PROJECTS 

__NEW MEMBER LIAISON        __WEBMASTER 

_______________________________________________________________________________  

 CHECK ONE: 

__NEW MEMBER: $35-$36.50(PP) w/email newsletter    -OR-    __NEW MEMBER: $47-$48.50(PP) w/mailed newsletter 

NOTE:  Dues are prorated July thru December at $18-$20(PP) plus $1.00 per month for mailed newsletter 

 

__RENEWAL MEMBER: $35-$36.50(PP) w/email newsletter  -OR-  __RENEWAL MEMBER: $47-$48.50(PP) w/mailed newsletter           

NOTE: Dues regardless of renewal date.                                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                  

Check:  Make payable to: BCQG 

Mail check to:  Chris Sizemore, Membership Chmn., 678-485-1070 -or- laalaa092692@gmail.com 

1920 Overlook Ridge Dr., Keller, Texas 75248 

 

PayPal (PP)at :  bearcreekquiltguild@yahoo.com   BE SURE TO INCLUDE YOUR INFO IN (PP) NOTES BOX.        
                                                                                                                                                                                                  Revised 12/2019                                                                                      



 

 

Page 17 Volume 29 Issue 2 

       BEAR CREEK QUILT GUILD EST.1991 

•2020 ADVERTISING APPLICATION• 

 

ADVERTISING RATES FOR 2020 DIRECTORY/HANDBOOK 

 

   __FULL PAGE………………………..5 ½”W X 8 ½”H…………………..……$100. 

   __INSIDE FRONT……. ……………. 5 ½”W X 8 ½”H……………………….$125. 

   __INSIDE BACK……………………..5 ½”W X 8 ½”H……………………….$125. 

   __BACK COVER…………………….5 ½”W X 8 ½”H……………………….$150. SOLD 

   __HALF PAGE……………………….5 ½”W X 4 ¼”H……………………… $  50. 

   __QUARTER PAGE………………….5 ½”W X 2 1/8”H……………………   $  25. 

                                                                                                          _______________ 
 

   

 NOTE:                                                                                        TOTAL: ________ 

 __Provide ad in JPEG format. 

 __All ads are black/white.                                       DEADLINE = FEBRUARY 18, 2020 

 __Payment due with application.  

 __Cash/check (Payable to: BCQG) 

    -OR-  

Paypal (PP) at: bearcreekquiltguild@yahoo.com MUST include your name & company in PP INFO BOX. 

 __Ad proof will be emailed.  Reply required within 24 hours. 

 __Ads are sold on first come, first served basis. 

 __Directory/Handbook valid March 2020-March 2021. 

 

 PLEASE PRINT: 

 

 NAME:___________________________________________CONTACT #: (____)_____-   ________ 
 

COMPANY:_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL:___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BCQG MEMBER securing this ad: _______________________________________________________ 

 

QUESTIONS? 

Contact our Membership Chairperson  

Chris Sizemore - 678-485-1070 - or- laalaa092692@gmail.com.1920 Overlook Ridge, Keller, Texas 75248 


